

November 24, 2004

Alan Daugherty, PhD.
Department of Cardiology
521A Wethington Health Sciences Bldg.
Lexington, KY 40536-0200

Dear Dr. Daugherty,

Thank you for coming to the Faculty Council meeting to discuss the proposed Cardiovascular Research Center. Following your presentation, the Faculty Council voted unanimously to support the Cardiovascular Research Center. If there is anything we can do to help you with moving the proposal through the system please let us know.

Sincerely,

Steven A. Haist, MD, MS, FACP

Chair, Faculty Council

University of Kentucky College of Medicine

Cc: Rita Wilke

Office of the Associate Provost for Academic Affairs MN 150, Medical Science Bldg. Lexington, KY 40536-0298

College of Medicine

Office of Education J511 Kentucky Clinic Lexington, KY 40536-0284 Office: (859) 323-1003

Fax: (859) 323-1197 www.uky.edu

Department of Internal Medicine